Ramapo College of New Jersey

Academic Review Committee (ARC)

Minutes of April 13, 2016 Meeting
SSHGS conference room
Meeting started at 3.05pm
Members present: Thierry Rakotobe-Joel (ASB, Chair), Ruma Sen (CA), Stephen Anderson (TAS), Carol Bowman (SSHS), Sam Mustafa (SSHGS), Madel Tisi (LIB), Eric Daffron (Provost’s Office, ex-officio), Michele Dunn (Registrar, ex-officio), Michelle Johnson (Student Success, ex-officio)
Absent: 
I. Minutes of the 4/6/16 meeting were approved
II. Discussion Items:

A. Presentation by Mike Edelstein (Environmental Studies). ARC has previously received and reviewed several different versions of documents on proposal submitted by the Environmental Studies Group. Prof. Edelstein clarified their position on….
· Proposed name change of ‘Environmental Studies’ major to ‘Sustainability’
· New minor in Sustainability and modified minor in Environmental Studies.
No further decisions to be made until after a follow-up meeting between the Provost (Beth Barnett), the Chair of ARC (Thierry Rakotobe-Joel), Eric Daffron and Mike Edelstein on this matter
B. Gen-Ed Transition. In order to expedite the implementation of the new Gen-Ed program, it is recommended that all incoming fall 2016 freshmen be advised to fulfill their gen-ed requirements as early as possible. 

· As such, ARC recommends that conveners temporarily revise, where possible, their 4-year plans to front-load the gen-ed requirements for incoming fall 2016 freshman. This would reduce the number of exceptions and substitutions in the latter years once the new gen-ed program is in place
Meeting adjourned at 4.15 pm.

Submitted by Stephen Anderson
